
Good afternoon Families, 

As mentioned in last week’s Insider, communication from the campus will be sent frequently 

as plans are developed, information is decided, and/or changes occur. Plenty of information 

was shared at Thursday’s school Board meeting. The following information was sent by 

Leander ISD via Insider last week; however, I thought I would send some of it to you directly. 

Please take the time to read it in full and sign up for webinars if interested. Lastly, please 

click on the link Here to see a personalized video. 

  

Thinking of all of you! 

  

Charlie 

  

The information below is from LISD: 

  

As we prepare for the 2020-21 school year, we will be hosting a new series of webinars covering the 

on-going Launch to Learning 2020-21 planning. 

While we will conduct all of the webinars on Zoom, they will all be available live and on-demand via 

the district’s YouTube channel as the Zoom limits attendance to 500. Both platforms offer closed 

captioning and attendees to the Zoom will have the ability to hear a Spanish version of the webinar. 

For parents, families, and students, we will be hosting two webinars specific to topics, both on 

Wednesday, July 22. 

The webinars will be: 

• Virtual Empowered Learning – hear details and ask questions about our revamped, at-
home learning program for the 2020-21 school year from 3:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. Register in 
Zoom here and leave questions or comments in our ThoughtExchange. 

• In-Person Services and Safety – hear details and ask questions about what in-person 
learning or services will look like for the 2020-21 school year from 5 p.m. – 6 p.m. Register in 
Zoom here and leave questions or comments in our ThoughtExchange. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/CFG0RVeQI2swDeWKLVOgXg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRg90eLP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xRHhWQnhOVVo4NDVyVUdsZTA5UC1oNWFuX01qRFRNSm0vdmlldz91c3A9c2hhcmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEcLFBZfBSO-fFIcS2ltLlJvZHJpZ3VlekBsZWFuZGVyaXNkLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0ZIZXaRqP7JCGXdYEX0q5Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRg90eLP0RTaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vd2F0Y2g_dj1zV1VaQXNlcjJ5VSZsaXN0PVBMUmlmcGVaaHJpSllXVEVIc01pLTZYM1A1ZnZrajRQMXJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBHCxQWXwUjvnxSHEtpbS5Sb2RyaWd1ZXpAbGVhbmRlcmlzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/kNBctDMyoOz4w4WNgirfdg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRg90eLP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly91czAyd2ViLnpvb20udXMvd2ViaW5hci9yZWdpc3Rlci9XTl9FMDJzZ2NfTlF0YVE3UkxJUGt4TXFRVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARwsUFl8FI758UhxLaW0uUm9kcmlndWV6QGxlYW5kZXJpc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/kNBctDMyoOz4w4WNgirfdg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRg90eLP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly91czAyd2ViLnpvb20udXMvd2ViaW5hci9yZWdpc3Rlci9XTl9FMDJzZ2NfTlF0YVE3UkxJUGt4TXFRVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARwsUFl8FI758UhxLaW0uUm9kcmlndWV6QGxlYW5kZXJpc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GWHy4c7MbisZu2V9UAKegg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRg90eLP0QvaHR0cHM6Ly9teS50aG91Z2h0ZXhjaGFuZ2UuY29tL3Njcm9sbC81NjIzNDAzNDVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBHCxQWXwUjvnxSHEtpbS5Sb2RyaWd1ZXpAbGVhbmRlcmlzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8DZ8lqQUd1wMYrUhyqzcWA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRg90eLP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly91czAyd2ViLnpvb20udXMvd2ViaW5hci9yZWdpc3Rlci9XTl9oUUF1M2NMMVNEeUF6LWhhNUVyeVBnVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARwsUFl8FI758UhxLaW0uUm9kcmlndWV6QGxlYW5kZXJpc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8DZ8lqQUd1wMYrUhyqzcWA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRg90eLP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly91czAyd2ViLnpvb20udXMvd2ViaW5hci9yZWdpc3Rlci9XTl9oUUF1M2NMMVNEeUF6LWhhNUVyeVBnVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARwsUFl8FI758UhxLaW0uUm9kcmlndWV6QGxlYW5kZXJpc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/J9WqjlbRZkxL4lsKpp9kxQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRg90eLP0QvaHR0cHM6Ly9teS50aG91Z2h0ZXhjaGFuZ2UuY29tL3Njcm9sbC80NTUzMjA2MDBXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBHCxQWXwUjvnxSHEtpbS5Sb2RyaWd1ZXpAbGVhbmRlcmlzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


These webinars follow the July 16 Board of Trustees meeting and the July 17 community update on 

Launch to Learning 2020-21, which will include a detailed plan for the start of the school year. 

 


